
Memo 
Date: March 18, 2019 

To: All Clergy, Religious, Principals, Parish Staff, School Staff & 
Chancery Staff 

From: Sue Stubbs, Director, Victim Assistance Program; Office of Child & 
Youth Protection 

Re:     Mass of Reparation – Calm in the Storm 

The Archdiocese of Atlanta Office of Child and Youth Protection is organizing a 
Mass of Reparation for April 10 at which all three bishops, Archbishop Gregory, 
Bishop Shlesinger and Bishop Konzen, will be present.  The theme of the Mass 
is Calm in the Storm from Psalm 107: 28-30 and will be held at the Cathedral of 
Christ the King from 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. with a reception to follow in Kenny 
Hall.   

Within the next week you will receive promotional posters to use as best suits 
your parish/school/ministry. I have also included below a suggestion for a 
parish bulletin or ministry newsletter announcement for your consideration. 
There is also a slide for use in any parish/school in-house TV system.  

Thank you for your support of this healing event.  If you have any questions, 
please contact me at sstubbs@archatl.com or 404-920-7554. 

Suggested bulletin/newsletter or pulpit announcement: 

“Then they cried out to the Lord in their trouble, and he brought them out of their 
distress. He stilled the storm to a whisper…it grew calm.”(Psalm 107:28-29). 
Archbishop Gregory, Bishop Shlesinger and Bishop Konzen request the honor 
of your participation at a Mass of Reparation April 10 at the Cathedral of Christ 
the King from 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. with a reception to follow in Kenny Hall. 
The theme is Calm in the Storm.  For more information, contact Sue Stubbs 
at 404-920-7554 or sstubbs@archatl.com. 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/AoA_Slider_MassOfReparation.pdf
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